
Thursday, September 3 • 6:30 p.m.
Manhiem Bretheren in Christ Church
54 North Penryn Road, Manheim

Child protection laws have undergone a number of changes in recent years to better protect
young people against abuse and neglect. The Pennsylvania Department of Human Services will
host a free seminar for employees and volunteers who work with children. The seminar will 
provide information regarding new requirements for background checks, child abuse clearances
and mandated reporting. 

To RSVP, contact Senator Aument’s office at (717) 627-0036.  


